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A someone who was homeschooled my entire life, and who also chose to 

homeschool my son, I STRONGLY OPPOSE this bill.  

 

Having anyone besides myself pay for my child's education needs is exactly what we 

don't want. Freedom is the reason we homeschool. This would be a gross overreach 

and damaging to homeschoolers.  

 

Please continue to give us the freedom of choice, and let us decide when/where/how 

we test our students. The money could be used elsewhere but please, don't use the 

money to control homeschool children. 


